
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Please contact: 
Jamie Hodges at 334-290-3116 if you have questions regarding this bulletin. 
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Salmonella and Shigella Surveillance  

 
Effective 9/26/2022, the Bureau of Clinical Laboratories will no 
longer provide Salmonella and Shigella serotyping results.  
 
Continue to submit your specimens however,  as testing performed via 
whole genome sequencing will contribute to the department’s 
surveillance data and aid in the prevention and control of disease. No 
final results will be returned to the submitter. Thank you for your 
continued support.  

 
 


